A temporary site near to the memorial can be a helpful place for deciding what steps to take next. In some
cases, organisations have removed everything to a private, safe space, to create time to think about the
next steps.

Working within your organisation’s individual capacity will determine decisions like how much to keep and
where to store it. If you do have the space, that great, but you also need to think long-term - how long is this
space available for? Who else needs access to the space?

With regards to preserving immovable objects, like graffiti: audio-visual records, general observations and
fieldwork at the locations. It is also important to just be there; be the first to respond and just spend as
much time as possible on this basis from the very beginning.



